
BMTA Recital Rules and Etiquette

For teachers and performers:

 Teachers may have 5 up to students participate
 Solo music must be memorized.
 Performers should wear respectful performing attire. No jeans, and 

skirts should be an appropriate length. Costumes are encouraged for 
the halloween recital.

 Performers should check in with the person in charge when they 
arrive.

 Performers should acknowledge the audience by bowing after their 
performance.

For audience members:

 Families should remain for the entire recital.
 Do not enter or leave the hall during a performance.
 If an emergency arises try to leave between performances.
 No flash photography. Video and audio recordings are permitted for 

personal use only.
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